
 
 
 
We can imagine that you as a patient have questions about your visit to our practice. 
 
Centrum Implantologie Parodontologie Amstelveen follows the Infection Prevention guideline 
developed by the Working Group on Infection Prevention (WIP). All recommendations from 
RIVM have already been incorporated. 
 
From March 10,  2020, on the advice of RIVM, we will not shake hands for you and our 

safety. 

 

Amstelveen, March 10, 2020 


